
The HOPE Study Launches Three SEND National Surveys 

 

 

The Health Outcomes for young People throughout Education (HOPE) study launched three surveys 

on the 1st July 2022.  

These surveys aim to explore the variation in Special Education Needs and Disabilities (SEND) 

identification and provision across all local authorities in England. The three surveys have been 

designed for children and young people with SEND, their parents and carers, and wider stakeholders 

(professionals working in education, the health services, and for local authorities).  

The surveys can be found by following this link: https://redcap.link/HOPEsurvey 

An integral part in the development of these surveys was the involvement from HOPE’s three advisory 

groups. This allowed each survey to reflect the lived experiences of children and young people with 

SEND, parents and carers of children with SEND, and professionals working in education, the health 

services, and for local authorities.  

This also allowed the HOPE team to ensure the survey was accessible as possible, whilst including key 

questions each of the advisory groups wanted to ask across all three surveys.  

For more information about the HOPE project and the surveys, please contact: 

hope21@medschl.cam.ac.uk. Or follow us on twitter @HOPEstudy_ 

https://redcap.link/HOPEsurvey

